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UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC COUNCIL OF EDMONTON EPARCHY

9645 —108 AVENUE, EDMONTON, AB T51-I 1A3
Phone: 780-424-5496; Fax: 780-425-2330

Email: chancery@edmontoncparchy.com

September 30, 2011

Slava Isusu Khrystu!	 Glory Be To Jesus Christ!

Dear Reverend Fathers,

Included in this letter are some details of the upcoming Thirty Fifth Convention of the
Ukrainian Catholic Edmonton Eparchy which will be held on October 14 to 16, 2011.
The theme is: "The Word of God in the Life and Mission of the Church."
The Program is as follows:
Friday, October 14, 2011
5:30 Moleben at St. Josaphat Cathedral
6:15 Laying of a wreath at the statue of Bishop Budka
6:30 Dinner at St. Josaphat Parish Hall
7:00 Keynote speaker - Fr. Athanasius McVay
7:30 Opening Plenary Session
9:00 Closing Prayer

Saturday, October 15, 2011
UCYC, UCWLC, UCBC and EECKC have their planned activities for the day.

6:00 Cocktails
6:30 Banquet at Chateau Louis Conference Center

Guest Speaker Fr. Athanasius McVay
Entertainment Capella Kyrie

Sunday, October 16, 2011
9:00 Liturgy at St. Josaphat Cathedral

Followed by a Group Photo of all delegates
Brunch at St. Josaphat Parish Hall
Concluding Plenary Session



All Pastors are asked to encourage their parishioners to participate in this bi-annual
convention. Members and guests will need to register with their respective organization;
UCYC, UCWLC, UCBC or KC. Each constituent organization has their own planned
activities for Saturday (9 to 4). If you require more information please contact the
president of an organization:

UCYC	 Joyanne Rudiak VP	 780 270 2184 jrudiak@ualherta.ca  

UCWLC	 Barbara thus	 780 473 0779 Barb.hluski)gmail.com 

UCBC	 John Boyko	 780 459 7365 jboyko@pacifievalve.com

EECKC	 Morris Chichak	 780 434 4527 goodknight@shaw.ca

Deadline for registration is October 3, as numbers need to be submitted for the providers
of meals.

It is my hope and prayer that we have a good attendance at this convention and that
everyone will have a better understanding of the Word of God in our personal journey
and the Mission of our Church in the past, now and in the future.

God Bless!

Yours in Christ,

(IV /4444%,„
Ed Kostyshen, President
Ukrainian Catholic Council of the Edmonton Eparchy
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